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2023 JCNA Liaison Report for year 2022  

Looks like 2022 has come and gone in a flash.  JCNA and JLR are still in good 
communication with each other even though there isn’t much to report.  

There were a couple of requests from JLR for club vehicles one on April 22 for a 
classic Jaguar for a few scenes in the redo of White Men Can’t Jump and on 
June 1 a request was a made for a car to be used in an ad JLR was filming at a 
dealership in the Alexandria area. I made suggestions for both requests.  

On 7-11 a request was made from a club member for possible tickets to the 
Formula E VIP party on July 15th. When the request was made, I was told it was 
unfortunate but there were no tickets available.    

I questioned JLR about the previously private offer programs JCNA members 
had received in past years but was told “There are no special offers on the 
vehicles due to supply constraints / limited inventory”.  

I just asked JLR if they had any info to share on the E vehicles and was told 
“funny you ask as we in the US market has not seen photos / info regarding 
those yet.”  So unfortunately, he had no information to share at this time.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted January 9, 2023 
Barbara Grayson JCNA Liaison 


